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January 20,1994

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Dmsion of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards ,

l. Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiccion !

Washington, D C .20555 i

Dear Sirs:

I want to wnte you and express my support for the proposal to build a Uranium '

enrichment plant in Homer, known as the Claiborne Enrichment Center

I have read much of the information that has been published in the community,
and consider the proposal one that is reasonable and is worthy of supporting

,

I am confident that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission is competent to oversee
the building and operation of the plant, and that all rules will be enforced I am a
young person who has many years to expect to live in Homer and know that job
opportunities and improved commercial activity is vital to our future.

!I am of the opinion the large majority of the people of Claiborne Parish support
this project, I believe that you should approve this project just as soon as you
are satisfied that all laws and environmental safety rules ate obeyed.

Sincerely, j
$/2dr 0'

'Grant Kilgore
Rt 1 Box 24
Homer, La 71040
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